

TOWN OF WATERTOWN

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

124 ORCHARD STREET

WATERTOWN, MASSACHUSETTS 02472

Tel: 617-972-6420 Fax: 617-972-6402

October 2, 2018

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Dear Abutters of Garnet Street (Phillips to Parker):

The Watertown Department of Public Works would like to inform you that the Town's water utility contractor C. Naughton Corp will be working in the area of Phillips and Garnett Streets, Weather Permitting, on Thursday, October 4th 2018 to install a new water line.

The water service to your property will be temporarily shut down on Thursday, October 4th, 2018 from approximately 9 AM to 3PM.

Please plan accordingly for this temporary interruption in water service.

For more information and coordination, please contact TJ Shea at 781-563-0451.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this process. If you have any questions contact the Department of Public Works at 617-972-6420.

Gerald S. Mee, Jr.

Superintendent of Public Works

Perall & Mee Jr